The Delray Bemocrat

2025 Membership!
Char Lane

The most consequential General Election of our lifetimes is over and now is time to be resilient
and work hard to help keep our democracy intact.

It's time to renew our DCDB 2025 memberships. Our membership is on a calendar year basis and
your dues help provide funding for operational projects, such as The Delray Democrat, our
meetings, other operational supplies, and signage for our sign waving events. Meetings are at 7
PM on the third Thursday of each month and held at the PBC DEC Office at 220 Congress Park
Drive. Meeting notices are sent out in the weeks prior to meetings and include Zoom links to
register for and/or join the hybrid meetings and links to our various websites.

Our goal is to educate people as to the importance of voting, why they should vote Democratic
and why they should use Vote-by-Mail as a critical tool in support of this goal. Please remember
to reenroll in the Vote-by-Mail Program for 2025-2026 online at votepalmbeach.gov and
selecting the Vote-by-Mail tab or calling 561.656.6208 or visiting any of the SoE offices.

Getting out the vote is our most important mission. You can help by making phone calls, texting,
writing postcards, canvassing, or becoming a precinct leader. You can register people to vote and
help people sign up or reenroll to vote by mail. You can volunteer for projects to benefit the
community. The 2026 Mid-term Elections are less than two years away and we have so much work
to do.

If you’re a Club member, please renew your membership for 2025. If not, please consider joining.
Visit us at  www.demclubofdelray.org. = Read  The  Delray  Democrat  at
www.thedelraydemocrat.com. Join us on Facebook a https://www.facebook.com/
groups/992741928168620.

To join the DCDB: complete and mail the Membership application. You can also give me your
membership application/renewal at our meetings.

Important action item - There are no municipal elections in Delray Beach this spring so we are
going to offer help to Boynton Beach candidates who are Democrats. One young candidate, Dom
Vargas, is running in the non-partisan race for Boynton Beach City Commission, District 3, against
a Maga-Republican and we are organizing to make phone calls, write post cards and canvass.
Please contact me if you’d can help.
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